
Sydney Harbour 
Foreshore Authority 

3 November 2015 

Fiona Gibson 
Department of Planning & Environment 
23-33 Bridge Street 
SYDNEY NSW 2000 

Dear Ms Gibson 

Re: Application for consent to lodge a Development Application — Reference 
Number LOC 9177 

Address: DFS Galleria, 155 George Street, The Rocks 

We refer to your request for landowner's consent to lodge an Application for consent 
to lodge a Development Application for the following: 

• Modification to refurbishment of DFS Galleria 

Development Application 
Sydney Harbour Foreshore Authority has considered the application and based on 
the information provided, grants landowner's consent to lodge your application with 
the appropriate consent authority. 

If you have any questions, please contact Michelle King on 02 9240 8538. 

Please note that landowner's consent does not constitute statutory approval for the 
proposed works. Approval from the consent authorities is required prior to the 
commencement of works. 

Yours sincerely 

Catherine Gallagher 
Chief Executive Office 
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